Sample of no FA award including noWS, plus grad assistantship info
Hello Dylan --

Thank you for taking the time to apply for the scholarships, fellowships, tuition waivers and work study awards available through the MPA program.  Unfortunately, due to very limited funds, we are not able to offer you a financial aid award this year.

You may still be eligible for student loans to assist with your educational expenses.  For more information on this, contact the campus Financial Aid Office, at 360-867-6205.

Re: graduate assistantship positions: We currently expect to fill one graduate assistantship position in 2008-09, as a Graduate Writing Assistant. This position will serve students in both the MPA and MES programs. Your resume will be considered in that pool of applicants. Cheryl King (MPA program director) and Ted Whitesell (MES program director) will be the selection committee for the Graduate Writing Assistant and will be in further touch with you and the other applicants later this summer.

We’re sorry that we haven’t been able to offer you more financial assistance, but nevertheless, we do wish you the best this year in the program, and look forward to working with you.

Best to you,

Randee

